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6th February 2024 

 

 Dear parents and carers,  

 

Spring Term Parents’ Evening  

 

We would like to invite you into school to discuss the progress your child has made 

this academic year.  

 

Parent consultations this term will take place face to face on Thursday 15th 

February.  Foundation and Key Stage 1 teachers will be holding meetings in the infant 

hall and the Key Stage 2 teachers in the junior hall. 

 

You will be able to book an appointment with your child’s teacher on our Parents’ 

Evening Booking System. You can access the Parents’ Evening Booking System via the 

links section in the School Gateway App from 4.00pm today (Tuesday 6th February).  

It should be a straightforward process that will prompt you once you have entered 

the booking system. Alternatively, you can book appointments online using the 

following link,  

 

https://bedwellprimary.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 

 

If you are unable to make that date and wish to book an alternative day or experience 

any difficulties in booking, please contact the school office and a member of the 

team will be happy to help you.   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Miss E. Shaw 

 

https://bedwellprimary.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

